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Please Support HB 3385
The Oregon Association of County Clerks (OACC) respectfully requests
the legislature pass HB 3385. 

The County Clerks are responsible for running elections, as well as,
recording documents, record preservation and processing requests for the
records they maintain.

House Bill 3385 would adjust public records law ORS 192.324 to rely on
ORS 205.320 for establishing fees for public records requests.

ORS 205.230 already establishes a fee schedule for records from the
Clerk’s offices.

This change will help alleviate questions on what can and cannot be
charged for public records by the clerks.

Contact: Tess Milio 
OACC Lobbyist
tess@miliocapitolconsulting.com
626-484-8387

The OACC represents 
all of the Oregon County Clerks,

 who are responsible for administering elections
and recording documents.

www.oacclerks.org
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